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Happy New Year!  I am approaching 2021 with hope and optimism.  In part, the optimism comes from all that happened and was learned in 2020.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We struggled and came together to adapt to rapidly changing situations due to COVID-19 and the resulting social, health, and economic impact.  I was reminded of what I already knew:  Early Intervention professionals are dedicated to making sure that families get the services they need and will adapt to make sure that happens.  Creativity abounded to solve challenges to providing services.  I hope everyone is proud of what has been accomplished.
I am also hopeful about what will happen in 2021.  While we have a way to go, I see vaccines arriving, and to me, this signals the beginning of the end of the pandemic.  
For Early Intervention, in spite of our own challenges, we continue to work on obtaining a new data system that will promote efficiency, an improved website, and with you, we are looking at ways to make our everyday work more efficient.
I look forward to working with you during 2021 and carrying forward all that we learned in 2020.  Thank you and Happy New Year!
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